
Forum Invite: 
 
Critical Incident & NDIS Provider Forum  

The Office of Disability invites you to attend a forum in Darwin on 17 November 
2017, commencing at 9am – 12:30pm to include two sessions: 

• Introduction to the Critical Incident Reporting Guidelines  

• NDIS Provider Forum facilitated by PwC Indigenous Consulting 
(Implementation Partners)  

Critical Incident Reporting Guidelines   
  
The Critical Incident Reporting Guidelines (the Guidelines) will come into effect on 1 

January 2018, and will apply to both NDIS registered providers, and providers who 

continue to support Office of Disability funded clients until they transition to the 

NDIS.  The Guidelines and associated processes are intended to support your 

organisation and the sector more broadly to transition to the national quality and 

safeguarding requirements for full Scheme in July 2019. 

 

The Guidelines are a companion document to the Quality and Safeguarding 

Framework, which is applicable to all NDIS providers during transition. The Guidelines 

outline the requirements of NDIS registered providers for the management of critical 

incidents, including recording and reporting, which may require some changes in the 

way your organisation manages and reports on critical incidents.  

 

The forum will be an opportunity to understand what these important changes will 

mean for your organisation and for the people with disability you support.  The 

Office of Disability will work with your organisation and the sector to implement 

these important changes. 

NDIS Provider Forum  

The NDIS Provider Forum will provide an opportunity for you to identify and 
respond to sector wide professional development opportunities, including building 
on the success of communities of practice operating in the Territory. This forum will 
also provide you the opportunity to reflect on key learnings from the Northern 
Territory experience so far. 



Date and Location:  
 

Date:                     Friday 17/11/2017 

Time:                    9am – 12:30pm  

Venue:                 Hilton Darwin  

32 Mitchell Street, Darwin 

 

Please register your attendance at the Forum by 14 November 2017 via at 

NDISProviderRegistration@nt.gov.au 

 

Dates for the regional forums will be announced shortly.  

 

  
If you have questions you wish to present during the forum, you can email 

these to the address above.  There will also be opportunities to raise 

questions on the day. 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=32+Mitchell+Street,+Darwin&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:NDISProviderRegistration@nt.gov.au

